
Dear Students/Parents/Guardians, 

Student behavior is a growing concern in 
Madera Unified. At Dixieland School, we want 
to be proactive in teaching our students 
positive behaviors. We are participating in a 
very important program called “Positive 
Behavioral Intervention and Supports” or 
“PBIS”.  We are using this program to help our students have a safe, positive learning 
environment and to provide consistency in all areas of our school.   

 

What does PBIS look like at Dixieland? 

We will be using consistent school expectations:  

Dixieland Elementary, Cultivating a “PAWS”itive Community:  

P- Pride 

A- Achievers 

W- Wise 

S- Safe 

You will see these expectations posted throughout the school. Teachers will be using 
school wide and classroom matrices and explicitly teach these four rules/attributes to 
our students for all areas of the school (cafeteria, playground, classroom, etc.). 

	


